
HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

March 24, 2011
2:30 p.m.

Members present:  

Kathy Cofer-teacher, Lesley Bone-teacher, Anita Fisher-teacher, Dana Thomas-parent, Sharon Kennedy, parent and Beth Handel principal/chairperson
Mrs. Handel presented the proposed March agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented. (Thomas-1st, Fisher-2nd)

Minutes from the February meeting were read and approved with minor revision. (Thomas-1st, Fisher-2nd)  
Mrs. Handel reviewed the walkthroughs completed during the audit visit.  The council had discussion on the results and implications for this school year.
Accident reports and the school activities and MUNIS budgets were presented. 
In other business the SBDM members discussed the CSIP Implementation and Impact check completed earlier in the month.  

Great strides continue to be made toward our goals.

The group also discussed ways to alleviate afternoon traffic problems by coming up with a car rider system where students are brought outside to the cars and signed out.  The council agreed this would be a good way to help parents.
With no other business Mrs. Bone made a motion to adjourn the regular session.  (Bone-1st, Thomas-2nd) The meeting adjourned at 3:22 p.m.  


